PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
PO BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19101

1215) 841.4000
August 30, 1988

Docket No. 50-352

Mr, William T. Russell
Administrator, Region 1

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station Unit 1
Semi-Annual Effluent Release Report
No. 7, Revision No. 1

Dear Mr. Russell:

Enclosed please find two copies of revised pages of the
Limerick Generating Station, Unit 1, Semi-Annual Effluent Release
Report No. 7. This revision is being submitted to correct
compilation errors in reporting the total Curies released of
Tritium and Xenon-135 through the gaseous pathways. These errors
have been previously identified and discussed with Mr, B, S,
Davidson of the NRC and were addressed in Inspection Report No.

50-352/88-04. The pages affected by this revision are as
follows:

- Table A.2 Summary Page 7
- Teble A.2 Page 1 of 9 Page 8

The changes are identified by a vertical bar in the
right margin.

These two pages are being issued in accordance with the
Technical Specificaticns 6.9.1.8 and Regulatory Guide 1.21 to
fulfill the requirements of Regulatory Guide 10.1.

Very truly yours,

W~ dedi—

W. M. Alden

Director

Licensing Section
Nuclear Support Division

Enclosures

gct Addressee
T. J. Kenny, Senior Site Inspector j!'if
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